
G.N. 7794 Civil Engineering and 
Development Department

It is hereby notified that the following tender published under the Government of the Hong Kong 
Special Administrative Region Notice No. 5641 of 6 September 2019 and 13 September 2019 has 
been cancelled:—

Contract No. Description

ED/2019/03 Tseung Kwan O—Lam Tin Tunnel Free-flow Tolling System
(Cancellation in response to the measure of waiving the tolls of the Tseung 
Kwan O—Lam Tin Tunnel as announced in the 2019 Policy Address. For 
enquiries, please contact Ms. CHENG on Tel. No.: 2268 3540.)

29 November 2019	 Ricky C. K. LAU Director of Civil Engineering and Development
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